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Dear Reviewer: 
 
Subject:  Notice of Screening and Comment Request for PKC's "Permafrost 
dynamics in response to climate change on Victoria Island, Nunavut" Project 
Proposal 
 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada’s Fisheries Protection Program (DFO-FPP) would like to 
thank the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) for the opportunity to provide 
comments on the Stephanie Coulombe’s (the Proponent) application for Permafrost 
dynamics in response to climate change on Victoria Island, Nunavut project (the Project).  
 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada reviews projects (works, undertakings, or activities) being 
conducted in or near waterbodies that support fish that are part of, or that support a 
commercial, recreational or Aboriginal fishery.  We also review project proposals for 
impacts to Species at Risk. As the Project does not fall within our mandate, DFO cannot 
provide comments. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Sara Eddy at our Burlington office at 905-336-
4535 or by email at Sara.Eddy@dfo-mpo.gc.ca.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Sara Eddy 
Team Leader Triage and Planning 
 
COPY: Nicole Wajmer – Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
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